
Construction is progressing in the Philippi area along Govan Mbeki Road, 
from the level railway crossing (approximately 200m from Klipfontein 
Road) to the R300 bridge, in preparation for the next phase of the City of 
Cape Town’s bus service.

Join us at a public information day to find out more about: 

• Progress with construction
• How to register as a jobseeker on the City’s Jobseeker Database
• How to register for sub-contracting business opportunities

DATE: Tuesday 25 February 2025
TIME: 15:00 - 17:00
VENUE: Mandalay Community Hall, corner of Auber and Coates Streets, 

Mandalay    

Visit www.myciti.org.za/phase2a for more information and to sign up 
for project updates.

MYCITI PHASE 2A CONSTRUCTION 
GOVAN MBEKI ROAD, PHILIPPI

Unemployed residents who are interested in local labour opportunities 
must register on the City’s jobseeker database at their local subcouncil 
office or at an upcoming MyCiTi public information day. Please remember 
that an ID copy and proof of address will be needed to register. Local 
enterprises interested in providing goods or services must register on the 
supplier database at their local subcouncil.

DATE: Monday 24 February 2025
TIME: 15:00 - 17:00
VENUE: Philippi East Community Hall, 37 Ntloyiya Road, New Rest, Philippi




